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Notice 

All students of sem1 are informed that offline classes will start from 

3/2/22 according to the existing online routine. They are further 

informed that internal and tutorial /term paper submission will start 

from 8/2/22 and continue up to 12/2/22. For detail routine and 

instruction about this students must follow college website.  

4th and 5th February are holidays due to Saraswati Puja. 


